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The Game's Afoot in Reimbursement Changes: Site 
Neutrality and MACRA
Presented by Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP

May 17, 2016

Health Care partner Ken Davis and associate Neal Shah will present the webinar "The Game's Afoot 
in Reimbursement Changes: Site Neutrality and MACRA" on Tuesday, May 17 at 1:15 p.m. (ET). Ken 
and Neal will discuss the following topics:

 Site Neutrality – where does it apply and what are the consequences?

 MACRA and its major implications for physician and provider reimbursement and compensation.

 New value-based payment models under MACRA, including MIPS, APMs and PFPMs.

 Legal and strategic considerations for compliance and transactional opportunities under these 
new laws.

To view the webinar, click here.
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